
From: Helen L Hays <hlhays@icloud.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 5, 2015 3:29 PM 
To: Anderson, Susan 
Subject: propane thru Portland 
 
Hello Susan Anderson, 
 
Propane produced by gas products taken from the ground does not help people survive on this planet. 
 
Even though Pembina, who fracted the gas but intends to sell it someplace other than the Pacific 
Northwest, wants just to transport it by rail through our Gorge to a terminal in Portland for export, 
moving it by train is extremely dangerous.  Too many spills with dire consequences around the U S have 
clearly shown that this source of energy is opening us to hazardous unknown disasters.  Something BAD 
will happen.  Our region doesn't know when, but horrible loss will descend upon us when an inevitable 
spill occurs. 
 
Additionally, energy from gas products must be curtailed to help people avoid climate change around 
the globe.  No matter where the propane goes that Pembina wants to ship, other forms of energy would 
helps humans, not help send CO2 into the atmosphere where it blankets the earth raising temperatures 
for everyone.  People need energy, but renewable sources have been developed that should be 
strengthened.  Some global warming may be avoided; DO NOT INTENTIONALLY frack and ship propane 
to secure profits for Pembina. 
 
 Please refrain from sending propane (LPG = liquified propane gas) though Portland by train. 
 
Thank you for your attention, 
Helen Logan Hays 
18553 S Ferguson Rd;  Oregon City, Oregon, 97045. 
 


